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Agenda Item 
Item 9. B. – Spring Creek 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
This project is ready to go out for bid.  We had planned to advertise for buds using the Star Tribune.  
Upon looking into the cost of advertising in the Star Tribune, staff determine the cost was too 
expensive and is looking for alternatives.  We hope to have the project bid and construction completed 
by spring of 2025. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, September 18, 2024 


